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Dear Sebastopol City Council,
I would like to ask the City Council to renew the Recology contract or are at least study the issue in more detail and
find the sentiment of the people of the town. Recology has provided excellent service for years and their rates are
reasonable.

John W. Cruz
Sebastopol 
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